
When: January 3 4:30-6:30 

Where: Kidz Connection 

Who: All children kindergarten through fifth grade 

Classes: K-2nd grade with Amanda Hale & Michelle Horton; 3rd
-5th grade girls with Hillary Oliver & Emily  

Messer; 3rd -5th grade boys with Brett Horton & Jay Daniel;  
Contact: For more information contact Dawn Daniel at ddaniel@romefirst.org or 706-291-9331 

 

Save the date:  February 7 12:00-2:00, for the Winter Carnival.  
The Winter Carnival will take place after church in the Wilder Center.  There will be games, prizes, a snow pit 
and more.  We can’t wait to see you there!! 
 

If you are interested in helping with the Winter Carnival, please let Dawn know by emailing  
ddaniel@romefirst.org or calling 706-291-9331.  We need help decorating, making games and of course  
manning the games during the carnival.  If you would be interested in building either corn hole games or a 
plinko game for the carnival, please let Dawn know. 
 

 

 

Open House - Rome First School: 
There will be an open house for families interested in attending Rome First School for the 2016-2017 school 
year on January 12 from 9:30-11:00 am.  Please join us at 9:30 for an information session in the Wilder  
Center dining room followed by group tours of the school.   
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